Re: Open Package

From Billy Blockette <billyblockette1@gmail.com>
To <custcare@rooms101.com>
Date 2022-03-23 05:43

Yes, | agree.
On Wed, Mar 23, 2022, 8:42 AM <custcare@rooms101.com> wrote:

Per your request we have changed your current Myrtle Beach reservations
to an open package.

When you are ready to travel, please contact our office AT
1-800-749-4045 and choose option 1 for new sales and they will be happy
to re-book your travel.

All monies paid to date will be applied to the new package.

Please reply to this email that you agree with the change to open
package.

Thank you.

Customer Care at Rooms101.com




